
Notification of Water Main Flushing 
 

 

Newport Utilities (NU) will be conducting water main flushing starting the week of 9-23-24 at 

the following locations 

End 2"" Hidden Cove Road 

End 2"" Edenbrook Way 

End 2"" Edenview Way 

End 6"" Edenwood Way 

End 6"" Parrottsville School 

End 2"" Gilbert Street South End 

End 2"" Gilbert Street North End 

End 2"" Pheasant Way 

End 2"" Shennandoah Way 

End 2"" Barger Hollow Road North End 

End 2"" Barger Hollow Road South End 

End 6"" Baysinger Road 
End 6"" Luther Memorial Road at Smelcer 
Road 



End 2"" Aaron Road 

End 8"" North Highway 340 

End 2"" Topaz Way 

End 2"" Parrotts Ridge Way 

End 2"" Parrots Circle West End 

End 2"" Parrots Circle East End 

End 2"" Falcon Way 

End 2"" Eagle Crest Way 

End 6"" Midnight Way 

End 2"" Imperial Court 

End 6"" Grandeur Avenue 

End 6"" Splendor Way 

End 6"" Old Parrottsville Highway 

End 6"" 194 Barger Hollow Road 

End 2"" Wale Drive 
End 6"" Allen Chapel Road East End Del Rio 
Side 

End 2"" Arbor Road 

End 6"" Gorden Road 

End 8"" Scott Pond Road 

End 2"" Berry Hill Road 

End 8"" Happy Hollow Road 

End 8"" Long Creek Road 

End 2"" Blackfeet Road 
 



 
Water main flushing is a necessary function for NU’s Waterline Maintenance 

Program, which maintains the system’s overall water quality.  

Although water will remain safe during this process, customers may encounter 

the following conditions during flushing:  

 A temporary drop in water pressure to your residence or place of 

business  

 Rusty ,brown or cloudy water (These conditions will subside after 

flushing is complete)  

 Avoid doing laundry during flushing operations  

After flushing operation is complete:  

 Open a cold-water facet and let water flow until clear. ( When available 

use an outside spigot 
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